Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296

Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

It cannot have escaped your notice that both Mrs Fairbanks and Mrs Bowen are expecting babies!

Both Mrs Fairbanks and Mrs Bowen will be starting their maternity leave after the Easter holidays and I know you will want to join me in congratulating them and their husbands and wishing them both well for the birth of their children.

I am pleased to be able to tell you that Mrs Etheridge will be teaching the Diamond class on Wednesday, Thursday and Fridays for the remainder of the academic year and Mrs Shaikhly (once Mrs Vale has returned from her maternity leave back to Emerald class) will be teaching the Diamond class on Mondays and Tuesdays.

I am pleased to be able to tell you that Mrs Wingrove will continue to be teaching the Ruby class on Fridays (alongside Miss Connett once she returns from her maternity leave in February) and teaching on the Wednesday PPA day (teacher's planning, preparation and assessment time).

Both teachers are very experienced and known to the children. There will be plenty of opportunity for Mrs Fairbanks and Mrs Bowen to liaise with Mrs Shaikhly and Mrs Wingrove so that the children have continuity in the classroom.

As always, if you have any queries, please give me a call or pop in to see me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher









